
March 25th 1924.

Misa Claribel Smith, B.A.,
The Carla ton School for Girl a, 

152 Argyle Ave.,
Ottawa,Ont.

Dear Miss Smith,

?our letter of the 13th Inst, 
regarding West’s History has been given, as it merits, 
very careful attention.

will, of course, understand that 
this university is not in a position of bo ins able to 
prescribe books but is merely entitled to representation 
on the Committee.

I understand that the Historical 
Association of Montreal has recently set up a Com ittee 
to consider the question of a history curriculum for 
schools and that the report of this Committee is likely 
to condemn West’s History. Just what effect this will 
nave on the regulations I do not know but it will doubt­
less be taken into consideration.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

____________________________________________________________


